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3rd October 2019       

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils 

 

Whole School Celebration of Harvest Thanksgiving Challenge 

 

We are extremely excited to tell you about our Harvest Festival Creative Challenge. We 

would like every child in the school to design and make a creature from fruit, 

vegetables, leaves, fir-cones or autumnal foliage. All creations should be brought into 

school on Friday 11th October 2019. Every creature will be exhibited in the St Stephen’s 

churchyard for the day and we hope as many parents, friends, and members of the local 

community will wander around the churchyard marvelling at the children’s creations.  

 

All classes will visit the exhibition with their teachers during the school day.  

Please see the attached poster produced by our Pupil Worship Team.  

 

Thank you for your continued encouragement and support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

The Pupil Worship Team and Mrs Gwilliam (Deputy Headteacher)  
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